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The Board of Directors of YuuZoo Networks Group Corporation (”YuuZoo” or “the Company”) 

(SGX:AFG) wishes to explain the reasons for the delay in releasing the Q1/2019 financial 

announcement.   

 

Earlier financial announcements were prepared by the staff working for YuuZooNow Pte Ltd 

in Singapore. When the employees of YuuZooNow Pte Ltd were laid off in March 2019, due to 

the inability of the parent company to continue its funding of YuuZooNow Pte Ltd as the 

continued suspension of the trading of the shares of the Company made it impossible for the  

Company to raise funds, the staff that was laid off did not do a proper handover of documents 

and computers as required by their employment agreements. This has resulted in significant 

challenges for the Company to retrieve the information required to complete the Q1/2019 

results.  

 

The Company is working on finding solutions to the problems and hopes to be able to 

announce the Q1/2019 results soon. Subject to this and the trading suspension being lifted, 

the Company expects to be able to announce the Q2/2019 as well as the FY results by the 

required deadlines.  
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